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9th June 2023 
 
Dear Parent/ Carer 
  
As you are aware we are coming towards the end of the exam series. Your child will be required to 
attend the Academy for all exams and timetabled drop-down revision sessions promptly in full school 
uniform. Please see the timetable attached.  
  
We have made the decision to begin a period of study leave for Year 11 following the Physics exam 
the morning of Friday 16th June. This is to allow students a period of revision and independent study 
for the rest of their upcoming exams.   
  
If students are not timetabled for an exam or drop-down revision session, they are not required to 
attend. Students will be required in the academy at 8.35am for morning exams and 12.50pm for 
afternoon exams.   
  
Please find below some further information:  
  
Shirt Signing: Students will have the opportunity to sign their shirt on Thursday 15th June. They will 
need to bring in a spare shirt to sign which they can take home with them. Students are not allowed 
to wear this shirt as part of their uniform and will not be allowed to sit an examination wearing a 
signed shirt. This is in line with strict JCQ regulations that the Academy are expected to follow.  
  
Laptop Returns: If your son/daughter has borrowed an Academy laptop, they will be required to hand 
this back before Thursday 15th June to Miss Kauser who will be in the heart space between 8:20 – 
8:30am.   
  
Uniform Donation: If you would like to donate your child’s blazer and/or ties to the Academy to 
support our students’ families, a box will be available in reception. Donations can be made once all 
exams are completed.   
  
Year 11 Football Match: There will be a Year 11 football match organised by current year 11 students, 
supported by staff and Post 16 pupils. This will take place on Monday 12th June with kick off at 3:20pm 
on the Astro. The match is due to end at approximately 4.10pm. Year 11 students are allowed to 
spectate but this will not be open to other years due to capacity.   
  
Yours faithfully   
  

  

Mrs Julie Anstey   
Associate Principal  


